Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

Happy Mother's Day to all of our staff and student's mothers, caregivers, guardians or anyone that is playing a vital role in taking care of children. I hope that you enjoyed your day.

The 8th grade formal was amazing. Special shout out to all of the teachers that attended, the fashionable children and the PTSO for making this happen.

Athletics this week:

Baseball/Softball

Monday, May 13 - Home vs. Kernodle
Thursday, May 16 - Away @ Jackson

Track

Wednesday, May 15 - vs. Hairston @Dudley High School

Our Spring Music Showcase will be on Tuesday, May 21 at 6 pm at Northeast High School. This will be our final Arts event of the year!

We have our last Saturday School session on this Saturday, May 18 from 9 am to 12 noon. Please take advantage of this extra opportunity now that all after school tutoring is over.

We are still selling yearbooks for $35 dollars. Please consider purchasing one for the lasting memories.

We will begin testing on Friday, May 24, so this is the time to buckle down and plan to grow. Parents help us out each day by reminding your students that we do not have time for distractions in the classroom. We will send out Math opportunities over the summer next week.

Those are all of the announcements for this week, let's keep "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!

